
            

            

            

   

19/08/2021 

Dear Parent Guardian, 

Please not the following arrangements for school transport which may affect 

you son/daughter. 

School Transport 21/22 Academic Year 

School Transport Scheme services for the 2021/2022 school year will fully 

operate but, similar to the 2020/2021 school year, services will operate with 

additional measures and hygiene requirements in place. 

In line with Public Health advice, post-primary services will continue to operate 

at 50% capacity in the 2021/2022 school year. This capacity limit will be 

subject to ongoing review. 

Lissycasey School Bus 

We have been informed that all families who paid on time for the above 

service, whether eligible or concessionary, will receive tickets for travel. 

Bus Éireann will issue tickets to students in the coming days. 

Kilmaley Private School Bus Service 

All students who applied for a seat on this service will be accommodated. Due 

to higher numbers now availing of this service, two buses may be required to 

facilitate the required 50% capacity. Further updates will issue early next week. 

Yours Sincerely 

______________________ 

Denis O Rourke 

Principal 


